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Thank you to our generous donors for the month of 
October! 

 

October 2024 

 

 

Celebrating October 

Halloween Safety Month 

Talk About Prescriptions 

Month 

Roller Skating Month 

Spinning and  

Weaving Week 

October 7–13 

Free Speech Week 

October 21–27 

 Balloons Around  

the World Day 

October 1 

Blessings of the  

Fishing Fleet Day 

October 6 

Handbag Day 

October 10 

World Origami Days 

October 24–November 11 

National Mule Day 

October 26 

Checklist Day 

October 30 
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We are pleased to share that Bennett Centre has 

been featured in the media again; this time our new 

CEO Jeff Renaud was the focus of the article by Halton 

Hills Today.  The article, titled ‘New Bennett Village 

CEO 'deeply committed' to improving seniors' lives’ 

highlights Jeff’s passion and commitment to Bennett 

Village. 

We invite you to read the full article here. Please visit 

our Media page for more Bennett Village media 

articles and announcements. 

 

 

https://www.haltonhillstoday.ca/local-news/new-bennett-village-ceo-deeply-committed-to-improving-seniors-lives-9623068
https://bennettvillage.ca/bennett-centre-long-term-care/media-releases/


 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
 

Mall Dates 
Nov 5th 

Nov 12th  
Nov 19th  
Nov 26th  

 
Residents outing to Kelsey’s – 

November 14th  
 

 
 

Residents Take out Supper – Mary 
Browns Chicken 

 

 
 

Hello Family Members!   

  

The November Family Council meeting will 

be on Thursday, November 28.   

 

 

Please find the time to participate in these 

monthly meetings. It's the fourth Thursday of 

the month at 7:00 pm.  It's usually only 30 

minutes.  We have always considered all 

current family members of any of the 

residents a member of the Family Council. As 

a united group, we have a lot of input and 

leverage into the daily care of our loved ones 

as well as the operations of the Bennett 

Centre.  So let's use it!  Please come and 

express any and all ideas and/or concerns 

you have.  There is a good chance that 

other family members share these thoughts! 

 

 

Our Christmas Staff Appreciation is fast 

approaching!  This has always been a great 

event every year that the Family Council 

hosts.  An email will be sent in November to 

kick off the campaign.  We hope we can 

count on your support!  

     

Neil & Rick 

Co-Chairs, Bennett Centre Family Council 

  

email: bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.co
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